
   
                         April 19, 2022 

City Council 
City of Port Colborne 
66 Charlotte St 
Port Colborne, On 
L3K 3C8 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  

Annually, in May all across Ontario we celebrate Community Living Month and this year Community Living Port 
Colborne-Wainfleet will be celebrating our 60th Anniversary in June 2022.  

To promote Community Living Month in May we are requesting that council proclaim the Month of May as 
Community Living Month. We are also requesting to organize a flag raising ceremony at City Hall together with 
Mayor Steele and people we support.  

In addition to commemorate our 60th Anniversary, we are hosting a celebration on June 4, 2022 from 2-5pm at 
Market Square and King George Park in Port Colborne. We have invited local dignitaries and the event is open to the 
public. We are in the process of planning the event and hope to have food trucks, music and games.  

Our ultimate goal and focus during this time is community awareness. We are planning a number of events in the 
months of May and June to promote Community Living Port Colborne- Wainfleet and what we do. We appreciate 
the City of Port Colborne and the years of support and raising our flag in the Month of May.  

 

Sincerely,  
Joanna Mataya 
CEO 
100 McRae Avenue 
Port Colborne, On 
L3K2A8 
jmataya@clpcw.com 
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